



Monday 8th September 2025

Dear Families of Rubies Class,

I hope you and your family had a wonderful summer holiday break. We are looking forward to welcoming students back to school on Tuesday.

I am writing to inform you about a change of teacher in Rubies Class. From now, your child will be taught by Jackie Giagnacovo. He is a qualified and experienced teacher who works on supply. Jackie has worked in SEND schools and he will be teaching the class Monday to Friday.

Jackie will be supported by our existing Teaching Assistant team, who continue to provide consistency and care for the children:

- Jackie King
- Gill Finnegan
- Caitlin Cummins
- Ellie Staniforth
- Claire Mobey (2 days a week)

This arrangement will remain in place until Chloe Green returns from maternity leave, which we anticipate will be before Christmas.

We thank you for your continued support and understanding during this period of change. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact Bali Kaur, Assistant Headteacher for the Primary Department via the school office.

Kind regards,

George Turner Headteacher











